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Meeting was called to order at 3:05 p.m. on Friday, November 12th, 2010 with six 
member associations being present: 
 
The budget verses actual for 2010 was reviewed line by line noting changes to 
the 2011 budget. 
 
The largest portion of the budget comes from Finals Rodeo.  Due to the impact of 
change in location and entertainment strategy, the Finals budget will be need to 
be adjusted when more detailed venue information is available.. 
 
The on-line infrastructure was discussed in detail and will be taken to the 
Executive Committee for clarification on the use of these funds.. 
 
There are numerous other items before this convention which will affect this 
budgeting process and will be considered based on their passage.  Only the 
University committee came forth with budget concerns, which were taken helpful 
in creating their budget. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:40 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
David G. Hill 
Chairperson    


